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Air Entrance Door-Cold Weather Valve Option #30980-01
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SALES UPDATE #17-01
UPDATED AIR ENTRANCE DOOR CONTROL VALVE

Tech Tip #17-0125 was just released, which discussed an
updated “Cold Weather” control valve for the Blue Bird air
entrance door option on Type C & D product. This option
was also released as a new product option (#30980-01).

New York Bus Sales does everything we can to ensure that
units we deliver meet the stringent weather conditions of
the great “Northeast.” Therefore, all units built after April
1st, 2017 will have this option as a “STANDARD” New York
Bus Sales option.
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CONTACT OUR SERVICE OR PARTS DEPARTMENT
WITH ANY QUESTIONS

SERVICE

Chittenango: 800-962-5768
Daryl Wallace or Brian Lamaitis

Rochester: 800-463-
3232 Dave Schaub 
Albany: 866-867-
1100 Ben Reiling
Warranty: 800-962-5768
Morgan Jenkins 
Customer Service 
Representatives

Eastern Region: 
Gary Bigness 
845-500-3707

Central Region: 
JJ Richmond 
315-559-3999

Western Region: 
Mike Panzica
716-908-3186

PARTS

Director of Parts
Jim Hogan
jhogan@newyorkbussales.com
607-227-5794

Chittenango: 800-962-5768
Gari McQuade
gmcquade@newyorkbussales.com
Bill Cox
bcox@newyorkbussales.com
John Lewin
jlewin@newyorkbussales.com
Dave Grant
dgrant@newyorkbussales.com

Albany: 866-867-1100
Sean Conway
sconway@newyorkbussales.com
John Green
jgreen@newyorkbussales.com

Rochester: 800-463-3232
Dave Cook
dcook@newyorkbussales.com
Steve Hibbard
shibbard@newyorkbussales.com


